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Dear Board Members, 

It has come to my attention that you intend to vote on the Vision Zero Action Plan at your 

meeting tonight. While there are many good things in this plan, I feel that it is much too broad. 

Why would you spend money to put curbs and sidewalks in low impact neighborhoods like 

Indian Hills, Crestwood, Sunset Hills (just to name a few) thus destroying the natural beauty and 

ambience so cherished by residents of these neighborhoods. Please take a step back and address 

only the most important pieces of the Vision Zero Action Plan to promote the safety of our city. 

Let's not fix what does not need fixing! 

Sincerely, 

Barbara J. Roeber 

5706 Cedar Place 

Madison, WI 53705 

 


